
50 BUSINESS LEADERS 
CALL ON THE PRIME MINISTER  
TO CLOSE THE DISABILITY  
EMPLOYMENT GAP:

We urge you to show in your Disability Strategy that 
the Commission’s proposals have been given the 
careful consideration they deserve.

The CSJ Disability Commission has just published 
a set of truly transformative policy proposals.

Disabled people have waited long enough; 
now is the time for action.

The CSJ Disability Commission wants to thank everyone who has signed this letter and who supports our  

“Now Is The Time” campaign to improve the employment prospects for disabled people across the UK.

FIND OUT MORE AT CSJ DISABILITY COMMISSION WWW.CENTREFORSOCIALJUSTICE.ORG.UK

Kevin, Lord Shinkwin,  
Commission Chair 

David Forbes-Nixon,  
Commission Deputy Chair,  
Chair of DFN Foundation & DFN Project SEARCH


